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Good Morning,

| currently live on Kingslynn Drive (King City) with my family and wanted to share my feedback with
regards to the Doctors Lane neighbourhood plan.

| am opposed to building up to 3 story building on the Kingslynn/Patton site. | also do not agree
with the 4-6 story plan at the Elizabeth Grove site.

This is an established community and these type of residents do not match the character of our
neighbourhood. These type of developments should not be built inside an already developed area
of family homes. If anything needs to be built, they should be aligned with the current single
dwelling homes that are on our lots currently. This community is known for and highly sought after
because of the lot sizes and surroundings.

If anything, it would be nice to add and upgrade our community park since it's our main hub for
soccer/soccer tournaments, King Food and Drink Fest etc.

Thanks,
Tina





